The information in this folder was prepared by the

late Legatee George Blackwood.

It is, in fact, his diary during his year as President

of Melbourne Legacy (1975).

There is much valuable information herein and it has been

passed on to each succeeding President for his guidance.

Bernice and her son, Campbell, have expressed interest in
perusing this file, after some consideration I have decided
to hand this record back to George's family so that it may

be available to his heirs and successors.

The file was presented back to Bernice at Melbourne Legacy's

Ladies Day Luncheon on 18th October, 1983.

A photocopy has been retained by Melbourne Legacy and will

form part of the papers handed on from President to President.
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